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85 Hammond Street
Glenn C. Ross Bangor, ME 04401 Troy J. Morton
Sheriff (207) 947-4585 Chief Deputy

January 20, 2011

Joy Prescott

Project Manager

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.
30 Park Drive

Topsham, ME 04086

Dear. Ms. Prescott

This letter is written in response to the expected impact the Bowers Mountain Wind
Project may have on law enforcements services.

Currently Carroll Plantation receives its law enforcement services from both the
Penobscot County Sheriff’s Office and Maine State Police, through our resource sharing
agreement.

I reviewed the project description and expect that any services the project will require
will be consistent with services currently provided in this area. This project should have
little impact on additional calls for service to Carroll Plantation.

Two factors that may impact the need for additional law enforcement services would be
possible criminal mischief and trespassing that may occur on property designated for the
project. Also the potential for additional services needed during informational meetings
or protest.

One other concern raised was the possible obstruction of radio towers currently used for
public safety functions

I believe the Penobscot County Sheriff’s Office can provide adequate law enforcement
services to Carroll Plantation and the Bower Mountain Wind Project.

Respectfully

% 7

Chief Deputy Troy Morton
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Washington County Sheriff's Office

Donald Smith
Sheriff

83 Court Street
Machias, ME 04654

Michael St. Louis ~ Telephone: (207) 255-3128

ChiefDeputy " Toll Free: 1-800-432-7303

(2 255- I
Robert Gross Fax: (207) 255 364
Jail Administrator

Paula A. Johnson
Administrative Assistant

January 31, 2011

Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

Attn: Fred Todd

Dear Mr Todd:

‘This letter is in regards to the proposed Bowers Wind Project located in Kossuth
‘Township, Washington County, Maine, It is my understanding the proposed Project will
be located directly south of US Route 6 and would be using existing roads. The Project
- would have an operation and maintenance building north of US Route 6 and a substation
located near the intersection of North Road and the existing # 56 transmission line.

Overall, we expect any services the project will require will be consistent with the
services currently provided in northern Washington County. This project is likely to have
little, if any, need for police services from the Sheriff's Office. There do not seem to be
any unique safety risks that will need to be addressed and the police services currently

- provided will be adequate to ensure safety. The Washington County Sheriff's Office can
provide adequate police services for the Bowers Wind Project.

The Sheriff's Office looks forward to working with Bowers Wind Project during the
continued development and construction of the Project. IfI can be of any further
assistance please dpAot hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, Chief Deputy Michael St Louis
Washington County Sheriff's Office

www,washingtoncountymaine.com

Emergency: Dial 9-1-1 L



